
. . 

. 

OR A 

Eliot Aging In Place 
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I. Call to order.

Aging In Place Committee 
Town of Eliot, Maine 

fhr rni, 1011 of 1he mg In Plarc• ( IP) Comm111ee IS 10 provide adv acy for ch.rng,·, 1n U1ot', ph ., I. 
econo1n1 . and �oc1al env-.ronn1e1H that n;able l:.liot re 1dc11t,. e pt."OaUy older r�idcnts, to li\rc- in their 
hom for u long as po sible and that fo ter the crea.uon of crv1cc and progrun geared to k pu,g all 

re idem, a 1ive and cngag d in 1hr c mmunity. 

Approved AIP Meeting 

Minutes Thursday, March 

21, 2024 

a. Ellen Ceppetelli, AIP Chair called the meeting of the Aging In Place (AIP)

Committee at Eliot Town Hall to order at 4:20 P.M. and welcomed, guest Jen

Stavros.

II. Members & Guests in Attendance.

Ellen Ceppetelli, Nedra Sahr, Maureen Clark, Mike Thompson, Karen Tomanio, Jenny 

Isler, and Heather Muzeroll-Roy, Liason Colleague, head of the Rec. Committee. 

Ill. Approval of Minutes. 

After several corrections were noted, Nedra moved, and Melissa seconded the 

approval of the minutes. The February AIP minutes were approved unanimously. 

IV. Treasurer's Report.

The March Treasurer's Report was reviewed and approved unanimously. 

V. Chair Update.

Ellen thanked the Committee for the lovely, warm, loving reception. She was 

surprised, delighted, and moved by the outpouring from the committee, town 

officials, and AIP guests from other communities. 

Ellen reminded the committee that we have agreed to promote Carol Kachadoorian's 

50+ Cycle survey. Carol will supply the copy. Jenny will create a flyer with a link to the 

survey to be shared on Social Media, in our newsletter and possibly posted around 

town. 

Ellen also announced that Jeff Brubaker, Town Planner has invited members of the 

AIP committee to participate in a Walk Audit in late April, early May. He is soliciting 

suggested dates and times from various town from our committee. 




